
www.nottsrefugeeforum.org.uk

Wishing you a 
Merry Christmas!

As this year’s gift, I’ve donated 

to Nottingham and Nottinghamshire Refugee Forum 
on your behalf.

Our donation will help make sure this Christmas  
is a happy one for refugees and asylum seekers in 

Nottingham and Nottinghamshire, and that the charity 
can continue their good work offering advice, 
information and friendship to those in need. 



